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On Monday, November 11,
2024, Marshfield High
School hosted a Veterans
Day appreciation breakfast
and walk to honor our local
veterans and their families
for their service, dedication,
and sacrifice.

The event included a warm
breakfast served by students,
musical selections from the
MHS Band and Choir, and a
student-led heartfelt
welcome and appreciation
speech. The celebration
concluded with an Honor
Walk, where students and
staff lined the halls to offer
the recognition and
gratitude that veterans and
their families deserve.



Organized by student
leaders and advisors from
Student Council, HOSA,
FCCLA, and FCA this
event was a small gesture
to express our gratitude.
We extend a heartfelt
thank you to the MHS
students and staff in
Student Council, HOSA,
FCCLA, FCA, Band, and
Choir for putting together
this meaningful
celebration.

On behalf of Marshfield High Administration, Staff, and Students we express our
sincerest appreciation and thanks to all veterans, past and present, for their service,

dedication, and sacrifice!


